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On Wednesday 10th July we are hosting our annual ‘Hilly 5’ race.
The good news is that we are back to our old start, by the visitors centre in Hainault Country
park.
I am going to need about 12 people to marshal for about 60-75 minutes.
I’m banking on our usual timing / finishing funnel personal doing that role, so it is marshals I
am looking for.
Hopefully I will have enough to pair people up on the day.

PLEASE get back to me ASAP if you can as it really helps with my planning, and I can
concentrate on other stuff.

Thank you

Billy

.
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